From: Paul Clark

To: Lemos, June

Cc: CMAR (CMAR@MCN.ORG); Paul Clark

Subject: Finance and Admin meeting 06212022 3:00 Item 2A
Date: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 7:06:00 AM

Just a comment on this item. The CBD has always been given special
treatment, which is not un noticed by the rest of the City, and the rest
of the commercial areas ignored to an extent.

Why not make this city wide? The property owners with vacant
commercial buildings need help as well. The fees for example for a
restaurant or laundromat are ridiculous everywhere, if they are
enforced as scheduled, and should be revised. As stated before the fees
were rushed to put in place to be in a position to get as much as
possible from the GP site as it was thought it would develop. | sat in
many meetings on this item. That did not work out very well.

Paul Clark
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